Warner Public Schools
Indoor Athletic Event Guidelines 2020-21

Welcome to Warner Public Schools. Below you will find information regarding attendance at WPS indoor
events. There are many unique challenges for schools to address as visitors come on campus. We take cleaning
and disinfecting very seriously and make every attempt to keep our constituents safe.

To give our student athletes the best opportunity to participate safely during the situation, we are asking your
assistance in abiding by the following guidelines throughout the indoor season.

> All individuals who enter Warner Public Schools facilities are required to wear a mask or facial
covering.

> All non-participants must wear the facial covering unless eating or drinking.

> All spectators should sit in family groups and practice social distancing in bleachers marked for seating.

> The first row of seating directly behind the player benches will be a restricted area and therefore
unavailable for spectator seating.

> Cheerleaders are permitted but we ask that no more than eight members be allowed to cheer. This will
help us to safely distance and have a fun and exciting atmosphere.

> Visiting teams will be offered a locker room area that will be clean. Let us know if you have any issues
regarding cleanliness of your area.

> Only necessary personnel will be allowed in the bench and score table area.

> During bench transition, the team personnel must wipe down the chairs before leaving the bench area.
Please use cleaning materials supplied at each bench.

> No unauthorized personnel are allowed on playing surface. Upon conclusion of event, team personnel
must not loiter or gather in groups.

> All spectators will exit the facility immediately following the conclusion of the attended game.



Per Governor Stitt’s executive order there may be no more than four spectators per
participant. Each student athlete has been given four tickets that will be required
for admittance. No other fans, friends, or family may enter the facility.

All Oklahoma Coaches Association cards and OSSAA cards will be accepted at the gate.

Do not enter a Warner School Facility if you have known exposure to COVID-19 or you are experiencing any
of the following symptoms: temperature over 100, persistent cough, shortness of breath, sore throat, headache,
muscle/joint pain, nausea, or loss of smell/taste.

Thank you for helping us keep our student athletes safe and ready to compete.



